
 
Thursday, January 14, 2010 

  
 
Communications and Technology Management Item No. 5 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Approve an ordinance changing the name of a portion of Autumn Bay Drive to Breckenridge 
Drive as authorized under Chapter 14-5. 
 
Amount and Source of Funding: The application fee of $415.00 has been received. There is no 
processing fee for sign replacement because the Subdivision Final Inspection has not yet occurred. The 
developer is responsible for setting the sign. 
 
Fiscal Note: There is no unanticipated fiscal impact.  A fiscal note is not needed. 
 
For More Information: Cathy Winfrey, GIS Addressing, 974-2398 
 

 
 
A proposal renaming an isolated portion of AUTUMN BAY DR. has been initiated by the Developer to 
provide continuity of the street name.   The Right of Way for AUTUMN BAY DR. was originally dedicated 
in two separate pieces of two separate phases of the subdivision. Subsequent re-working of an 
intersection made it impossible for the two pieces of the street to connect. Instead, this portion will 
connect with a different street, BRECKENRIDGE DR. 
 
The property owner agrees with this proposal. Staff has determined this request to be consistent with the 
City’s Codes and Policies and recommends approval of the ordinance. 


